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Hi Christina,

Last night at our district meeting, we had a substantial change in officers. Itis all
spelled out in the minutes but thought | would give you a “heads up”.

Sheldon Hadley resigned as President, and | resigned as Secretary/Treasurer.
Sheldon has served for a long time and needed a change, and my life is taking me
in a direction where | probably wouldn’t be able to serve very good anymore.

The new roster of officers looks like this:
Wendall Marley is President
Cory Losee is Vice President and Water Master
Anna Chapel is Secretary/Treasurer

You have contact information for Wendall and Cory. | have provided Anna’s on
the appropriate forms. She is currently living in Montana with some of her family,
but she still maintains her property here in Idaho and uses the irrigation water.
She has been involved with the Irrigation Company we have here for some time
so she is familiar with the over all process. You can contact her via text message
or email and she is usually very responsive.

Hopefully, my work has been beneficial to the district, but | must move on. If
there is anything you need to contact me about, feel free.

Theron



